
 

 

B O N N E V I L L E  P O W E R  A D M I N I S T R A T I O N 

  

BPA Energy Efficiency Weekly Announcements 

October 6, 2022

 

 

New 

BPA’s 2022-2023 Implementation Manual October update posted  

BPA’s 2022-2023 Implementation Manual October update is now available on bpa.gov. This 

updated version is intended for utility customers who have transitioned to the BPA Energy 

Efficiency Tracking System, or BEETS, reporting. Utility customers still 

utilizing IS2.0 reporting should continue to use the previous version of the Implementation 

Manual (posted April 2022) until they have made the transition to BEETS. Stay tuned for 

additional guidance and updates. If you have any questions, please contact your EER. 

 

Events 

2022 hybrid regional utility roundtable dates 

This fall’s hybrid regional utility roundtable dates are scheduled. BPA will hold roundtables 

via in person and/or Webex to maintain the health and safety of the region and BPA 

employees. BPA facilitates these annual gatherings to hear direct feedback from our public 

utility customers on various important energy-efficiency topics. Your energy efficiency 

representative will contact you with a calendar invite for your regional roundtable. We look 

forward to you and your fellow utility representatives joining the BPA energy-efficiency team 

for discussions on topics focused on your utility and end-use customers…More 

 

General 

Submit your session ideas for Efficiency Exchange by Oct. 28 

The call for session proposals is now open for Efficiency Exchange 2023, or EFX23, the 

region’s premiere networking and learning conference for energy efficiency professionals. 

Hosted by Bonneville Power Administration, Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance and the 

Northwest Power and Conservation Council, this hybrid in-person and online event is your 

opportunity to not only join the efficiency conversation, but to lead it as well. EFX23 is May 

2–3, 2023, with the in-person portion held at the Oregon Convention Center in Portland. To 

make sure your session idea is considered, submit your proposal by Friday, Oct. 28, 2022.  

 

 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/implementation-manual
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/bpa-energy-efficiency-tracking-system
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/bpa-energy-efficiency-tracking-system
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/interim-solution-2-0-files
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/document-library/2022-RATE-PERIOD-IM.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/conferences
https://neea.org/get-involved/efficiency-exchange-conference?utm_source=EFX23&utm_medium=Campaigner&utm_campaign=OctNewsletter

